
Mark’s Remarks

Visit us at www.estacadofcu.com

Thank you to all our members for upgrading to a credit union. We recently upgraded all our branches to  
Fiber Optics to increase posting speed & reliability, improve disaster recovery and member service.

Our focus is serving our membership with excellent member service, upgrading technology, and long-term 
commitment to improving our members’ financial well-being. Estacado continues to add new products and services, 
like additional FREE ATMS and our new Round Up program to encourage members to save for their financial success.

Our Estacado Visa is a great low rate, no Annual Fee program. Our Visa is now integrated into our Mobile App so you 
can see your balance and payment due. Apply today for your new card or ask to have your limit raised.

Estacado’s ATM network has expanded to 13 FREE No Surcharge ATMs in our counties and over 85,000 free  
network machines worldwide. Estacado now offers more free ATMs than most banks in our area. Visit our website  
at www.estacadofcu.com and our Facebook page for our latest specials. Good luck to all our members!

              NEW FOR 2022

  $$ ROUND UP $$
     AUTOMATED SAVINGS PROGRAM

Estacado now offers members another FREE 
SERVICE. Round Up is an automated savings 
program that transfers the odd amount of your 
debit or ACH transaction from your checking to 
your designated savings account each night.
For example, if you spend $7.48 and $8.84 at stores in one day with 
your debit card, the total difference of $0.68 ($0.52 + $0.16 = $0.68) 
will transfer from your checking to your selected savings at the end 
of the day.  

*Member must have available funds in your checking for  
Round Up to post.

Members can save hundreds of dollars per year, save money for special  
uses in your EFCU savings, eliminate dormant accounts, and possibly save  

you money on NSF fees by having emergency money (Free overdraft to savings)  
to cover checks or ACH items.

Members can email contactus@estacadofcu.com, call 575-393-1596 
or stop by to request the new Round Up program.


